
the Arlington Tomorrow 

Foundation and they did 

not select our matching 

grant project.  The 

Board will continue to 

pursue funding support 

so that we can improve 

the safety and security 

situation in our common 

grounds and facilities 

areas.  This is one of the 

many ideas that the Oil 

and Gas Lease Revenue 

Budget Committee is 

currently studying.  I 

am hopeful that a full 

report from this        

committee will be ready 

for presentation at our 

Annual Homeowners 

Meeting in September. 

As our neighborhood 

ages, the need to    

maintain our individual 

homes is just as         

Social Update! 
Submitted by Jean Christenberry, Communication Board Member 
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Summer is upon us and 

the neighborhood   

swimming pool is about 

to open!   The pool    

committee has been 

working hard for many 

months preparing for 

opening day and the 

hard work has paid off.  

A fresh coat of paint is 

going on now to        

complete the facility 

touchups and everything 

should be ready for    

Memorial Day weekend.  

If you haven’t already 

requested your 2009 

Pool Tags, please sign 

the request form on 

page 33 of the directory 

and turn it in to Julie 

Landry now.   

There was an over-

whelming request for 

funding this year from 

May 2009 

The Annual ELE       

Garage Sale was a huge 

success and what      

participation we had!  

There were 33 homes 

that held garage sales!  

Things were sold that no 

one expected could ever 

sell and many found 

new keepsake treasures.  

We also helped Mission 

Arlington.  Thanks to 

the Women’s Club     

Garage Sale Committee 

for all their hard work 

and  yellow balloons! 

DIVE IN MOVIE? 

That’s right!  Stay 

tuned for more          

information about this 

wonderful event 

brought to you by our 

Social Committee.  

Submitted by Dwain Brown, ELE President 

important as the Board’s 

responsibility to     

maintain our common 

facilities.  Please       

remember that most 

exterior renovations to 

your residence,          

including re-roofing, 

fence modifications and 

exterior paint/

appearance changes, 

require the submittal of 

an Improvement Permit 

Application.  The       

application is located on 

Page 35 of our 2009 

Neighborhood Directory.   

Continued on pg. 2 



Tennis Lessons Anyone? 

*Pool will only be open  

weekend hours until school is 

out on June 4th. 

*Pool will open at 2:00 on the 

last day of school and     

maintain normal pool hours 

for the remainder of the    

season. 

*Sunday 1-8pm 

*Monday 11am to 4 pm 

*Tues thru Sat  11am to 

8:30pm 

*3rd Friday of the month, be-

ginning in June, Pool will be 

open from 8:30pm to 11:30 pm 

for adults only. 

tennis lessons this summer at 

the ELE tennis court or Martin 

High School.   

 

Scott is back in town after May 

20th.  Contact Scott to set up 

your tennis lesson at  

817-455-5150. 

We have had several requests 

by ELE residents for a tennis 

instructor.   

 

Scott Schlesinger (nephew of 

ELE’s Cathy Taylor, former 

Martin High School player and 

current collegiate scholarship 

player) is available to teach 

Just a reminder that pool season 

will be here soon and its time to 

get your pool tags.  Remember 

that it is a requirement to have 

your pool tag(s) with you when 

entering the pool area.  Please 

remember to complete your Pool 

Tag Form found in you ELE     

Directory and drop or mail to 7008 

Crater Lake to receive your tags 

before the season begins.  NO 

POOL TAG?  NO ENTRY! 

POOL HOURS: 

*Pool opens Friday, May 22nd 

at 4:00 pm for the Memorial 

Day Weekend 

 

ELEHOA Bylaws, Covenants,  

Restrictions and Conditions and 

are further explained in the 

Guidelines for Architectural   

Control.  These two documents 

are available on our neighborhood 

internet site, www.elehoa.com.  If 

you have any questions about 

This is a quick and easy process 

that is not intended to prohibit 

homeowners from working on 

their residence, but to insure on 

behalf of the Association that the 

Architectural Guidelines are    

being followed.  These               

requirements are provided in the 

Pool Season Reminder Submitted by Mike Gerro, Pool Board Member 
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The secret to staying young is 

to live honestly, eat slowly and 

lie about your age. 

Lucille Ball 

Submitted by Clark Hellier, Tennis Board Member 

 

SPLASH DAY 

Splash day will be held Saturday 

June 6th from 11:00-3:00pm. 

Please come and join the fun.  We 

will be serving hot dogs, chips, and 

a drink, all for $1.00.  Please come, 

bring the kids, and meet and visit 

with your neighbors as we         

celebrate the beginning of summer. 

these rules please contact any 

member of the Architectural/Rules 

Committee for assistance. 



 
Enchanted Lake Estates 

Swim Lessons 

Offered by the Cooper Street YMCA 

 

Have your children BE WATER SAFE and LEARN TO SWIM in their own community!!  The Cooper Street YMCA is 
setting up its summer COMMUNITY SWIM PROGRAM and you can participate.  Nationally certified YMCA   
Swimming Instructors and Lifeguards will be sent to your community to teach Preschool (3-5yrs old) and       
Youth (6-12 years old.)  

Session dates:   Session 1   June 15 - June 25  

   Session 2   June 29 – July 9   

   Session 3   July 13 – July 24       

   Session 4   July 27 – Aug 4       

Session times:  10:15 am  Preschool & Youth 

   11:15 am Preschool & Youth 

Session days:  Monday – Thursday (Make-ups due to poor weather on Fridays) 

Session length:  8 lessons 

Class length:   45 minutes 

Session Cost:  $65 per participant* (Cost includes swim instructor and lifeguard) 

*Participation in YMCA of Arlington programs requires either a program membership or full membership.  Program 
memberships are available for those who wish to participate in YMCA of Arlington programs only.  Individual        
Program memberships are $25/year or $40/year for family plus the registration fee. Non-YMCA members must 
register for program membership before registering for swim classes.  

Registration:  On-line registration @ www.ymca-arlington.org.   

Non-YMCA members, please follow steps 1-5. YMCA members, please follow steps 3-5. 

1.Click “online registration” link located at the bottom of www.ymca-arlington.org page. 

2. Scroll down to “Program Membership Information (for Non-YMCA Members)” and select one of the            
Cooper Street Program Membership options. 

3. After completing program registration, go back to the online registration page                                
(www.ymca-arlington.org/onlineRegistration.asp) and click the orange, “Register Online” button. 

4. Select “Community Pools (Cooper Street)” and then click the plus sign (+) located to the left                         
of “Aquatics--Community Pools (Cooper Street)—Enchanted Lakes.”  

5. Choose a session(s). Lastly, click the “Register” button.  

Please refer all questions to:  Brittany Rosendahl at (817) 419-9629 x211                   

brittanyr@ymca-arlington.org 


